
 

 
Safe Stewardship Protocols 
 

Thank You for Volunteering with PP&R Urban Forestry! 

Before attending any stewardship event, use the online COVID-19 Symptom Check – if you are 
not feeling well, have a temperature above 100.4ᵒ or receive a recommendation to self-isolate – 
please stay home. 

 

Advanced Registration is Required. 

Visit our Events website for available volunteer opportunities and registration information. 
Events may have multiple registration times and reduced availability to limit large gatherings. 
Event descriptions will have specific information on what tools will be used and if you are 
welcome to bring your own.  

At all public stewardship events, Urban Forestry staff will be following guidelines to maintain 
physical distancing and sanitation efforts to minimize the risk to volunteers.  

Be sure to bring a full water bottle with you. When possible, we will have a water refilling 
station available. There may not be public bathrooms available at events. 

 

Things to Bring: 

• As of March 12, 2022, masks will no longer be required at events.  
• Volunteers are welcome to bring your own gloves.  
• Check the event description if tools will be used and what items are allowed. 
• A full water bottle.  

 

Thank you and see you in Parks! 

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://www.portland.gov/trees/events

